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That unsigned letter that was discussed recently with oboth of you,
froatyingxX-and Bob Engelken and myself remains a major issue.
Following our conversation another significant meeting was held in
Washington., Attendees at the meeting included Public Relations.
Although many people inted to make the letter public and hae meetings
with the press, Bob Engelken was able to convince them that the way we
had agreed to go is correct but with one addition. That addition is
that th our inspection reportjwhich will be made public becausetgenew
procedure will require it, will specifically state that we got the
anonymous letter, that it will identify the issues that we can look
into, and that we will say specifically what we found., If ycu have any

further questions, please let me Knov
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